
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips

Secretary

New York State Department of Public Service

Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Phillips:

supersedes MUTC Statement No. 48, which was filed earlier today.  Any questions regarding this

filing can be directed to Jeremy Barber at (716) 857-7226 or BarberJ@natfuel.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Brian M. Welsch

General Manager

Rates & Regulatory Affairs

Encl.

March 29, 2021

            National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation is filing MUTC Statement No. 49.  This revision
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